
 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen, 

 

On behalf of Her Magnificence Rector of Powiślański University Prof. dr hab. Krystyna 

Strzała, International Office and the whole academic community we have the honour to invite 

you to participate in the event „International Days” on 17-19 June 2021.   

The event will be held remotely on the MS TEAMS platform and will be free of charge.  

The detailed program of the event will be made available on the website: Powiślańska Szkoła 

Wyższa | ul. 11-go Listopada 29, 82-500 Kwidzyn - - International Days '21 

 

If you are interested in participating in the event as a speaker/session moderator, please email 

us at: internationaloffice@psw.kwidzyn.edu.pl  

Participation in the event may consist of presenting a multimedia presentation or actively 

talking to the rest of the session participants. 

All sessions will be held in English. 

 

The International Days panels will introduce the topics of: 

 internationalisation of the university and its partners 

 exchange of experiences in the implementation of the Erasmus + programme 

 opportunities for students to study abroad 

 good practices developed by universities - also during the pandemic  

And many, many other interesting topics...  

 

 

We invite you to take part in the event! 

Link to the event on Facebook: International Days | Facebook 

Discover the Erasmus + Programme and see what benefits you can get from educational mobility.  

 

https://psw.kwidzyn.edu.pl/psw-wspolpraca/international-week/international-days-21.html
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https://www.facebook.com/events/183649220274091

